
October 12 Select Board Meeting- 8am

Tom, John, Greg, Andrea 

Minutes were approved.  

Road signs – The street signs are at the Town Hall and are ready to be put up.  Tom noted 
that the “Watch Children” sign on Landgrove Road, just past the town Hall on the right 
heading toward Weston, needs to be removed.  John will contact Steve to initiate this 
process.  It was agreed that the intersection of Landgrove Road and Cody in the Village 
needs two “Dangerous Intersection” signs.  Greg will bring ideas for these signs.   

John spoke with Jim Henderson about the Better Back Roads grant.  The deadline is 
November 17th.  This is the grant to get an inventory of our entire road system which will 
help guide us in determining future projects relative to the new crushed stone initiative.  
John will check in on the $2000 we have to pay to help fund this initiative.  The budget 
for the project will be $4000 and it has a 20% town match.   

Greg communicated with Craig Hafer regarding his thoughts about the beaver situation in 
town.  Greg stated that the town does not get involved in this issue.   

Tom noted that it was nice that the Town Plan was delivered.   

John will go after the storm windows.  Tom will likely be painting the cupola next week.   

Meeting adjourned at 8:40am 


